
(xvi)Mr D Louden  
 
To the Leader of the Council 
 
You have been requested on a number of occasions at the Climate Change Panel to 
write to OFGEM to request a meeting to discuss a range of issues affecting the 
Highlands. Have you drafted and sent the letter to OFGEM and if not, can you send 
one like this in the next four weeks? (attachment) 
 
I can confirm that a letter has been issued to OFGEM and I will arrange to provide you with a 
copy. 

 


